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Until we find a way to not,,NOTproduce waste, we need really good solutions to our 

problem.  The proposed site neaar Eugene would be a good solution.  All of Oregon 

will face this same dilemma in the future, and this bill is a way to help support such 

sites.   Please support this bill as a way to control methane at our refuse sites. 

 

Thank you for all the work you are doing.  


